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Marked on back:
Fisheries Seafield Quay 1 July 1841
Mr Griffin = will agree to repair & take care of that quay which is in dilapidated state.
Other notes not easily read.

Top corner of letter marked “Return 5 July 41”







To R P Paine esq.






Secretary of Public Works X X






Dublin.

Honoured Sir

I humbly and respectfully take leave to state that having seen a notice from you causing [?] the public from throwing ballast or other rubbish or in any other manner damaging the quay at Seafield. I respectfully beg to state that the said quay is now in a most dilapidated state. Broken down in several parts and if not looked to timely will inevitably  be totally demolished and carried away by a spring tide to the truth of which I respectfully beg leave to refer to the office of Coast Guard stationed at Tromora St. Morriss R.N.
I respectfully take leave to submit myself to your Honors Kind Consideration as I live within a few perch of said Quay to undertake to repair  and take care of said Quay by my being allowed a fair compensation for the same – and will leave the same to a fair valuation and will enter into and give good and solvant  securety for the due performance of my contract. Should the said quay be neglected it will most certainly be demolished and no trace of left ere this ensuing Winter is past. Should it be found expedient to keep the quay in repair and save it from ruin Be pleased to cause same to be communicated to me.
1st July 1841



I beg leave to Remain 





Honble. Sir your obl





Servant &





Michl. Griffin
P.S. please direct 

Seafield

Miltown Malbay.

Donal De Barra
December 2008

WWW.DDEBARRA.IE

